
Monday 7th December 2020  

Weekly Parent Reminders 
1. Children’s hand-made calendars can be ordered and paid for on Parent Pay anytime – 

these will be made during the children’s Christmas Fair.  
2. Donations of chocolate bars for the chocolate tombola need to be received in school by 

this Friday (11th December). 
3. Please let us know ASAP if you would like to order a Christmas Lunch for your child. The 

lunch is on Wednesday 16th December 
4. Class 1 and the narrators in Class 3 need to bring their costumes to school by this Friday 

(11th December). All other costumes are organised in school.  
5. If you have any outgrown Christmas Jumpers/T-shirts for the bring and buy sale on 

Monday 14th December, these need to be in school by this Thursday, 10th December.  
6. Wednesday 16th December there will be a Christmas Fair, just for children, in school. A list 

of stalls and prices is attached.  
7. Thursday 17th December is a non-uniform Christmas jumper day for all children for a 

donation of £1. 
8. Children should bring wellies into school every Friday for Forest Friday 
9. We finish for the Christmas holidays on Thursday 17th December (this being the last day) 

and return on Tuesday 5th January.  



 
 

Children’s Christmas Fair – Wednesday 16th December 2020 

 
 

Chocolate Reindeers   £1.00 
Reindeer Food Bags £1.00 

Giant Christmas Pencils £1.00 
Snowmen Balloons £1.00 

Marshmallow Snowmen on Sticks £1.50 
Christmas Biscuits 50p and £1 

Chocolate Tombola £1.00 per ticket (every ticket wins) 
Lucky Dip 50p 

Christmas Pencils 50p 
Guess the Name the Teddy £1 

Guess the Weight of the sweet tree £1 
Design your own 2021 Calendar £1.50 on the Craft Table 

 
*The calendars can be pre-paid if you would like to purchase your child’s through Parent Pay, whilst all other 
stalls children can bring money to spend on, on the day.  

 


